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WASHINGTON
FIRE DEPARTPMENT

COR. 9TH & A ST,

July 28, 1933.

Chief Corning,
Tire Department Headquarters
Seattle, Washington.

Dear Chierf:

Recently, the Seattle Fire Depart-
ment accepted a challenge to a geme of base-
ball from our Department. This game will be
played on Lebor Day at Spanaway Park. The
Organized Labor Movement of Tacoma has plan-
ned and elaborate program, and from all indi-
cations, it will be the best pienlc ever held
here by Organized Labor.

We realize that you live in a fine
eity and have a wonderful Fire Department, dbut
as Tor your football and baseball teams we are
doubtful, therefore, I would advise that you
give your boys plenty of coaching and practice
before Labor Day, or,you may be able to pick
up some good playersfrom.either Tukwilla or
Kirkland.

Hope to see you SOO0N.

Respactfully,

Chief Fire Depariment. -
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